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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 
Friday 15th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Children from Year 2 to Year 6 who are eligible for Free School Meals/Pupil Premium have been 

given the exciting opportunity to see The Snowman at the New Theatre in Peterborough 

(Broadway).  We are very lucky to have been given 36 free tickets funded by Peterborough Music 

Hub.  

 

The show will occur on Wednesday 4th December 2019, during school hours between 1pm and 

3pm.  We have organised a coach along with Norwood adults for this event.  The coach is due to 

arrive back to school by the end of the school day at 3:15pm.  

 

Your child is eligible for a free ticket to this show.  If you are happy for your child to attend, please 

fill in the permission form by Friday 22nd November 2019. 

 

As a school we have secured a small amount of funding to contribute to the cost of transport, 

however we are asking for parent/carer contribution of £1.50 per child to enable us to ensure 

this trip can go ahead, to be paid through the school’s ParentPay system. 

As always, we will try and cover adult to child ratio with school adults BUT should this not 

be the case a message to ask for helpers will be sent out. 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Miss H Johnson Mrs C Cockerill Mrs D Reynolds 

Music Lead  Deputy Head  Head Teacher 

 

 

 

I give permission for__________________________________________ to go on the trip to the New Theatre 

on Wednesday 4th December 2019. 

I have paid the contribution of £1.50 on ParentPay towards the cost. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________Parent/Carer  Date: _______________________ 

 

 

 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

